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Dear Parent/Carer 

In light of changes to requirements for relationships and sex education (RSE), we have updated the 
RSE curriculum to meet the new requirements as well as the needs of our pupils. This is also based 
on Staffordshire’s Agreed Scheme of Work.  

We’ve worked hard to make sure that our new curriculum reflects: 

 Our pupils’ age and maturity levels, as well as their cultural and religious backgrounds 

 The values of our school community 

 Every pupil’s learning needs 

 What pupils need to know to be healthy and safe in school, in their personal relationships 
and in the wider world 

We’ve updated our RSE policy to include our proposed new curriculum. 

You can access our draft policy by following the link below. This will also outline the overview and 
vocabulary for each year group: 

https://www.st-lukes-silverdale.staffs.sch.uk/pshe/ 

We’d like your feedback on the proposed curriculum, and the wider policy.  

If you have any thoughts on the above, you can submit your feedback by completing the 
consultation box on the above page. 

The deadline for responding to the consultation is Monday 12th July 2021.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sam Ray and Andrea Long 
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